
June 23, 2020 

Dear Fellow BSBCCA Owners and Members, 

It seems that mask-wearing here at the Beach Club, like elsewhere, has become an issue. We can 
all acknowledge the simple fact that masks are inconvenient, sometimes uncomfortable, and a 
general pain in the neck.  But it is also fact that the population here at the Beach Club is much 
greater than probably anywhere else in your life.  And that translates to greater risk.   

 
If we were to tell you in a future Weekly Update that someone from the Beach Club has contracted 
the virus, we bet we’d all grab a mask in one heck of a hurry.  So, let’s not wait for that to happen.  
Let’s hope it never happens.  Let’s wear a mask whenever we’re walking around the pavilion or 
the beach (unless, of course, it’s a ghost town). 

 
We all claim that this is a family beach, that it’s a safe environment for our kids to grow up in, that 
we’re all part of the Beach Club Family.  Well, let’s put our money where our mouth is.  Let’s 
wear those masks to help keep each other safe. 

 
And let’s throw this into the mix too.  If someone asks you to wear a mask --- be it an employee 
or a member --- please don’t blow a gasket.  Let’s stay away from the ole “Who do you think you 
are?” attitude --- that will only raise everyone’s blood pressure.  Please just accept it for what it 
really is --- a request to help keep us all safe. 

 
Lastly, here’s an interesting tidbit. “A team of scientists and academics from Europe and California 
recently built a computer simulation demonstrating that if 80 percent of the population wore masks, 
infection rates would plunge by more than 90 percent.”  (The Week, June 5, 2020) 
 
REMINDERS  .  .  . 

  
• Gate hours:  8am to 10pm currently.  Effective July 2, 8am to 1am Sunday through 

Thursday and 8am to 2am Friday and Saturday. 
 

• 2020 Membership Pass is required at the Gate.  2019 pass no longer suffices to gain 
entry. 

 
• Guests will be allowed on weekdays starting on Tuesday, July 7.  

§ Guest Fee is $15 all day.   
§ No After-4 pass.  
§ No parking fee. 

 
• You may exchange a membership for 42 Voucher Guest Passes to be used on weekdays. 

 
• House Guest Pass is available for $200.  May be used on weekdays. 

 
• Additional memberships may be purchased.  Priced at $650. The $300 additional 

membership is reserved for someone who permanently lives in the home of an owner 
when all other members on the unit also permanently live in the home of an owner. 
 



• Pool is limited to 15 people at a time.  Two 10-minute cleaning periods and two 20-
minute swimming periods every hour.  Adult Swim 10am to 11am.  Pool is open 10am 
to 6pm daily. 

 
• Individual tennis lessons are available.  Group lessons are limited to four people living 

in the same house.  Call Beth-Anne Rafanelli at 374-0025 to book your lessons. 
 

• Trivia Night started this week.  Meets every Tuesday at 6:30pm.  Pit Bar and Pit Grill 
will be open, so you may not bring your own food and/or beverage into the Pit on 
Trivia Night. 

 
• No Card League this season. 

 
• Only two patrons at a time in the Logo Loft 
 

F&B venues --- Hours of Operation 
Pit Grill  11:30am - 7pm every day 
Pizza Bar   11:30am - 6pm every day 
Ice Cream Bar  11:30am - 6pmevery day 
Pit Bar   11:30am - sundown depending on weather and/or foot traffic 

 
Bistro opens this week on June 25.  It will be open Tuesday through Saturday from 5:30 to 8:30pm.  
Reservations are required.  No telephone reservations accepted.  Make reservations in person at 
the Bistro or on OpenTable via our website.  Maximum of 6 people per table. 
  
Entertainment starts on July 2: 
  Thursday, July 2 Take It To The Bridge  7 - 11pm 
  Friday, July 3  Darik and the Fun Bags 7 - 11pm 
  Saturday, July 4 The Pogs   7 - 11pm 
  Sunday, July 5  Eight To The Bar  4 - 8pm 

 
Entertainment restrictions must be met if entertainment is to continue:  

o There must be 14 feet between the entertainer and the audience, 
o There will be no dance floor.  That area will be cordoned off. 
o Attendees will be seated at tables of 10 or fewer. 
o Tables will be physically distanced from one another.  
o Every attendee must have a seat. 
o When capacity is reached, no one else will be allowed in the Pit 
o Every attendee must wear a mask when entering /leaving the Pit  
o Every attendee must wear a mask when leaving his/her seat for any reason. 

 
Stay safe. 
 
Board of Directors 
Bonnet Shores Beach Club Condominium Association 


